
MEMORANDUM 
 
December 11, 2002 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  Press conference on remote sensing technologies report 
 
 
This press conference is being held for the Advisory Commission on Remote Sensing 
Technologies to present you with their final report.  You will open the press conference 
with a few brief remarks, followed by Charles Chisholm.  
 
After Chisholm speaks, you can open the floor to questions.  Robert Latham, Bob 
Rohrlack and David Litchliter are not scheduled to speak but will be available to answer 
questions about how remote sensing technologies can benefit work in homeland security, 
economic development, etc. 


